From: Geraldine Weir Rodgers [_

Sent: 06 February 2017 16:46
To: aquaculturereview
Subject: Submission

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Please see my submission to review of aquaculture licensing process "I wish contrary to
the current foreshore licensing process that it would be made transparent with proper
public consultation and public meeting with All SHAREHOLDERS and that the E.I.S. be
carried out in all S.A.C. 'S and S.P.A.'s .

Regards,

Geraldine Weir Rodgers

Sent from my iPhone



